
Proposed Development 

Is there a way to register concerns about  

a) The size of this development and 

b) the entry from Wayne Drive 

Without having to public speak about it?  I do not have concerns about a town house unit in 

general, but this seems excessive in size.  This is already a crazy corner with no “Turn signal” 

from Leslie to go left at Wayne.  This would be a minimum of 88 more vehicles trying to manage 

this corner. 

 

Catherine Croucher, local resident of this WARD area for 32 years 

 


